Current as of 04/30/2013

Consultations with the Colorado Division of Wildlife and the Colorado Department of

Public Health and Environment

According to Rule 306.c.(1)B, the Commission must consult with the Colorado Division
of Wildlife (DOW) when an operator requests a modification of an existing Commission
order to increase well density to more than one well per 40 acres. Operators should
direct all documents submitted in this regard to:

Michael Warren

Northwest Regional Office

Energy Liaison - Colorado Parks and
Wildlife

711 Independent Avenue,

Grand Junction, CO 81505
970-255-6180
Michael.Warren@state.co.us

Jon Holst

Southwest Region Office

Energy Liaison - Colorado Parks and
Wildlife

415 Turner Drive,

Durango, CO 81303

970-375-6713
Jon.Holst@state.co.us

Tom Schreiner

Northeast Region Office

Energy Liaison - Colorado Parks and
Wildlife

6060 Broadway,

Denver, CO 80216

303-291-7227
Tom.Schreiner@state.co.us

Al Trujillo

Southeast Region Office

Energy Liaison - Colorado Parks and
Wildlife

4255 Sinton Rd,

Colorado Springs, CO 80907
719-227-5200
Al.Trujillo@state.co.us

Similarly, Rule 306.d.(1)B requires the Commission to consult with the Colorado
Department of Public Health and Environment (CDPHE) when an operator requests a
modification of an existing Commission order to increase well density to more than one
well per 40 acres. Operators should direct all documents submitted in this regard to:

Colorado Department
of Public Health

and Environment

Kent Kuster

Oil & Gas Consultant Coordinator
CDPHE

4300 Cherry Creek Drive South
Denver, CO 80246-1500



